FILED UNDER SEAL

Atrazine EX POSED Unsealed by the Court & Exposed by SourceWatch

August 6, 2008

N. Beth Carroll, Ph.D. Sr. Stewardship Manager Syngenta Crop Protection, Inc. P. O. Box 18300 Greensboro, NC 27419-8300

Dear Beth:

The Free Enterprise Project of the National Center for Public Policy Research (NCPPR) requests a grant in the amount of \$25,000 for its ongoing pesticide stewardship cost benefit analysis project.

The NCPPR is a not-for-profit organization organized under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Its tax identification number is 52-1226614.

Please contact me with any questions.

Thank you for your interest and support.

Sincerely,

Steven Milloy Olgtally signed by Stewn Wiley ON Cor-Steven Miley, 6-4.55, Appellysteven Divy Systyce com DAY, 2008 08 26 11-14 43 -0400

Steven J. Milloy Executive Director, Free Enterprise Project/NCPPR 12309 Briarbush Lane Potomac, MD 20854

Tel: 301-258-2852 Fax: 301-330-3440

FILED UNDER SEAL

From:

Carroll Beth USGR

Sent:

Tuesday, August 26, 2008 9:43 AM

To:

Steven Milloy

Subject:

RE: Grant request ...

Hi Sleve,

Can you re-send the invoice with "pesticide stewardship cost benefit analysis project" instead of "atrazine"

Atrazine stewardship cost benefit analysis project.

Thanks Beth

From: Steven Milloy [mailto:stevenmilloy@yahoo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2008 5:47 PM

To: Carroll Beth USGR Subject: RE: Grant request ...

Hi Beth,

The invoice is attached.

Please note that the nonprofit we are working through now is called the "National Center for Public Policy Research."

Send the check to me as usual and I'll take care of it.

Thanks,

Steve

At 12:39 PM 8/6/2008, you wrote:

Hi Steve,

No it's not too early for an invoice. Send it for \$25,000 and I'll see what I can do. And yes we've seen the preview page for "Poisoned Profits" - It drives me crazy that people believe that "Junk" when we have such a great scientific story about atrazine. By the way we (Elsevier) published "The Triazine Herbicides - 50 Years of Revolutionizing Agriculture" You might want to check it out.

I may give you a call sometime soon to bring you up to speed on a few other issues. Thanks Beth

N. Beth Carroll, Ph.D. Sr. Stewardship Manager Syngenta Crop Protection, Inc. P. O. Box 18300 Greensboro, NC 27419-8300 Phone: (336) 632-7178

FILED UNDER SEAL

Mobile: (336) 54AtrazineEXPOSED Unsealed by the Court & Exposed by SourceWatch

Fax: (336) 632-7065

email: beth.carroll@syngenta.com

The U.S. has more than 2 million farms, with each farmer feeding — on average — 144 Americans.

This e-mail, including any attachments, may include confidential and/or proprietary information, and may be used only by the person or entity to which it is addressed. If the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient or his or her authorized agent, the reader is hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by replying to this message and delete this e-mail immediately. Thank you.

----Original Message-----

From: Steven Milloy [mailto:stevenmilloy@yahoo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2008 10:57 AM

To: Carroll Beth USGR Subject: Grant request...

Hi Beth,

Hope all is well with you.

Is it too early to bother you for a grant?

Best,

Steve

This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the designated recipient, please notify the sender immediately, and delete the original and any sopies. Any use of the message by you is prohibited.